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March 27, 2020

To whom it may concern,

This letter is notice that the structure located at 611 SW 3" Street was significantly
damaged by fire on February 9, 2020. Due to the amount of damage to the structure it
is important that the structure be removed.

Feel free to contact me with questions or if additional information is required.
Sincerely,

Mike Weisenborn

Development Service, Project Manager

816-969-1240
Mike.weisenborn@cityofls.net
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